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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), wishes to transmit, attached, a letter from the Secretary for Administration and Finance regarding the distribution to the Permanent Representatives to the OAS of a CD containing the CPRs reports for the years 2007 through June 2011 (CP-034/11). The said distribution was done in compliance with Article 131 of the General Standards.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27060E.pdf 
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